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PRIMARY 7 TRANSITION PROGRAMME 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am delighted to be writing to you to launch our programme of transition events for this 

session. Of course, we would love for you to be able to visit the school in person, but 

unfortunately current Covid-19 Guidelines currently prevent this. As soon as it is safe to do so 

we will arrange for parents and carers to visit Trinity High School. In the meantime, I would like 

to invite you to attend a Virtual Information Evening on Wednesday 8th December at 6pm. 

This event will be hosted on Microsoft Teams. I have attached the joining details at the bottom 

of this letter.  

The outline of the meeting will be a short introductory presentation from myself about the 

school; our vision, values, aims and commitment to supporting all young people and their 

families. Miss Parker, Depute Head Teacher, will then introduce herself as the Head of Year 

and discuss what support will be in place for pupils during and after transition. Miss Parker will 

also highlight some of the many opportunities that will be available to the young people when 

they arrive in Trinity High School in August 2022.  

During this event we will also share the proposed programme of transition activities for this 

session and answer any questions which you may have regarding this. Due to the ongoing 

situation with regards to the pandemic all events may be subject to change if current guidance 

is amended. However, I wish to reassure you of our fullest support in providing an excellent 

transition from Primary to Secondary.  

I would like to thank our Cluster Primary colleagues for their work in preparing the young 

people for this important transition and assure you that we will continue to work together 

closely to ensure the best possible transition.  

Should you have any questions regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact myself 

or Miss Parker and we will be happy to answer questions that you may have. As stated 

previously the joining details, as well as the school website and twitter page, can be found 

below. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Microsoft Teams Link 

 

 

Website to Join:  tinyurl.com/285fp8bm 

 

General Information  

Website:  www.trinityrenfrew.co.uk 

Twitter: @Trinityrenfrew 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 

 

P. Marshall 

 

Headteacher 

Trinity High School 
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